
 
 

 

Joint Business Meeting of the OPCC / Northumbria Police  
 
20th August 2015 Force Headquarters 
Start time 9am  
Finish 10am  
 
Attendees: CC Steve Ashman, Elaine Snaith, T/DCC Winton Keenan, ACC 
Debbie Ford, Dean Lowery and Richard Heron  
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Assistant Chief Constable Ford presented an update in relation to the work of the 
Northumbria Police Restorative Justice Unit during 2014/15. 
 
______________________________________________________________ 

T/Deputy Chief Constable Keenan provided a verbal update in relation to the work 

the force are undertaking to prepare to submit bids for Police Innovation Funding. 

Officers of all ranks have been encouraged to put forward ideas of potential bids and 

these are currently being collated.  

 

Further updates are to be provided in due course. 

 

 

 


